
22nd April 2022 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 
We are enjoying our new topic about plants. We have been planting vegetables and learning 
about how to look after plants. 
 
Our story this week was Errol’s garden. We visited our science garden and drew a plan of the 
different vegetables that KS1 have planted.  
 
We also painted sunflower pictures in the style of Vincent Van Gogh. 

Plants 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 2 sounds Set 1 sounds Word reading 

 
 
 
 
 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/qXLQeGAl/8bKoC75d
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Eha7fSwF/QRNz1nWH


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the book ‘Jasper’s Beanstalk.’ 
 
We will be ordering the story using our knowledge of days of the week and 
writing our own version of the story. 
 
We will also make a poster about how to look after plants. 

Maths 
Next week we will doubling numbers 
to 5. 
 
We will also be learning the months 
of the year and remembering the 
days of the week. 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we are learning these 
words: 

slow             rake  
 

spray 
 

 mow                water 

 Understanding of the World 
 
As part of our topic on plants, we will be planting cress and beans and helping 
them to grow.  

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will be making our own flower tiles out of clay.  
 
We will create the flower using the technique of scoring. 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 

Messages 
 
Remember to send any photos of your  
children’s learning at home to   
receptionphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 
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